Sonja Birr

From:

David Soeldner

Sent:

Wednesday, September 14, 2016 11:27 AM

To:

Justin Nickels; Chad Scheinoha; Dan Koski

Cc: Subject: 'ksore915@hotmail.com'; Heather Sohlden; Sonja Birr

Subject:

RE: Dogs / Security Cameras in Evergreen Cemetery

Attachments:

image001.jpg

Ms. Sorenson and Mayor Nickels,

The Public Infrastructure Committee would be glad to discuss this at our October meeting. Sonja, can I trouble you to add it to the agenda?

Ms. Sorenson, we would most welcome your input at this meeting. It will be help on Monday, October 10 at 5:30 pm at City Hall.

Sincerely,

Dave Soeldner | Alderman, District 8 | City of Manitowoc | 920-629-6444 | www.manitowoc.org

From: Justin Nickels

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 9:56 AM To: David Soeldner; Chad Scheinoha; Dan Koski Cc: 'ksore915@hotmail.com'; Heather Sohlden

Subject: Dogs / Security Cameras in Evergreen Cemetery

Good Morning Alderman Soeldner,

On Monday, Chad and I met with Karen Sorenson who lives near Evergreen Cemetery. She had 2 requests which I informed her needed your committee and council approval.

- 1.) She would like dogs under 10 pounds to be allowed in Evergreen Cemetery. Her suggestion is to have a special license for these dogs/owners, which would be photographed for the police department to know which ones would be allowed in the cemetery. She is suggesting a \$10 fee for this license and a \$500 fine for any violators. She informed us that there are several elderly individuals in the neighborhood who have nowhere else to walk their dogs and they fear the larger dogs in the neighborhood.
- 2.) Security cameras all throughout Evergreen Cemetery to enforce this, but to also help with the drug problems within the cemetery. She suggested it would only take up to 12 cameras and she would be willing to pay for them. I informed her that the cameras at Red Arrow Park, which is much smaller than Evergreen Cemetery, cost \$15,000. She informed me it could be done for much less and had a camera company in mind (Chad has the card).

I informed her I would share this with you to bring up at your next Public Infrastructure Committee if you desire. She is cc'd in this e-mail.

Thank you.

- Justin

[cid:image001.jpg@01D20E6E.4ECF8520]

Assistant: Heather L. Sohlden

hsohlden@manitowoc.org<mailto:hsohlden@manitowoc.org>